
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tracey Arial <writer@traceyarial.com> 
Sent: March 29, 2021 5:52 PM 
To: copyrightconsultation / consultationdroitdauteur (PCH) <copyright-consultation-
droitdauteur@canada.ca> 
Subject: Comments about the copyright consultation currently underway 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I'd like to write in to express my support for the copyright submission sent by the Canadian Copyright 
Institute. As an author, my rights under Canada's copyright law were highest at my birth and have 
diminished every year since then. 
 
Please stop this damage to authors' rights, initially by implementing the required extension of the 
copyright term immediately. 
 
After that, it would be nice if you could revise the Copyright Act so that moral rights that all creators 
need remain as they are but that copyright as it exists right now get divided into two: authoright (that 
last for the life of a creator plus 70) and copyright (that can be licensed for a maximum of 20 years). This 
would go a long way to reversing the decline in creators rights.  
 
-- 
Cheers, Tracey 
 
--------------------- 
Tracey Arial, creative entrepreneur 
https://www.traceyarial.ca 
https://www.arialview.ca 
https://unapologeticallycanadian.ca 
(514) 245-1945 
 
Writers tell stories that change the world. Read some of my stories by signing up for Arialview at: 
http://eepurl.com/gTaXjj. 
 

mailto:writer@traceyarial.com
mailto:copyright-consultation-droitdauteur@canada.ca
mailto:copyright-consultation-droitdauteur@canada.ca
https://www.traceyarial.ca/
https://www.arialview.ca/
https://unapologeticallycanadian.ca/
http://eepurl.com/gTaXjj

